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I strongly oppose this and any other assault on our second amendment rights. I 

implore you to stop trying to erode our right to self defense.  Crime is on the rise, 

police are discouraged,  and every year there are thousands if not millions of times 

Americans protect themselves with legally owned weapons. It can take minutes or 

hours for help to arrive when seconds count. Please invest in training lawful gun 

owners on proper firearm usage or keeping criminals in custody instead of trying to 

make responsible citizens into criminals. 


